Port Erin Lifeboat Station
Breakwater Road

Port Erin

11" February 2012
Mr John Horsthus

Robinsons Fresh Foods,
Ballapaddag,

Cooil Road,

Braddan

IM42AF

Dear Mr Horsthus

I write with grateful thanks from the Port Erin lifeboat operations committee for all
your help regarding the recent events for SOS weekend. Together the Port Erin team
has raised more than £4000. More money is still coming in.

Your most kind generosity with donations of Roasting Potatoes and fresh vegetables
for soup and salads is most appreciated and without your help and support these
events would not be the success they are.
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Kind regards

Chris Burton




